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7 May 2010 

 

Mr Tom Leuner 
General Manager 
Markets Branch 
Australian Energy Regulator 
GPO Box 520 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
 
By email: aerinquiry@aer.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Leuner 

Retailer authorisation guideline - Issues Paper response 

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to the development of the Retailer authorisation 
guideline. 

Please find our submission attached. 

The ENA recognises the work put into the guideline to date and appreciates the opportunity to 
contribute to its development. 

If you have any questions or industry can be of further assistance in developing the guideline, 
please contact Jim Bain on 02 6272 1516.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Andrew Blyth 
Chief Executive 


